
Weekly Bulletin  

18th October 2024 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important 

to our school. 

Attendance and academic performance are 

strongly linked, so it is important that all 

children are in class on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our 

children don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 94.12%.   

 

Remember we are always striving for 100% 

Events 
Family Events  

 

Reminder about our two events  

next week: 
Thursday 24th October  

EYFS Lunch 
£3.22 per adult (2 adults maximum) 

Join your child for lunch on Thursday 

Sam will be preparing a Fruity Chicken Curry  

(entry at the hall door at 11.45 am) 

 

Thursday 24th October  

Halloween Disco (Year 1 to Year 6)  

4.15 pm to 5.30 pm 

Wear your best Spooky outfits! 
This is now live on ParentPay. 

£3.50 per child to secure a place.   

The last day for bookings will be: 

 Monday  21st October 2024 

 

(entry at the hall door at 4.15 pm) 
 

Term Finishes – Friday 25th October 

 

Half Term: Monday 28th October to 

Friday 1st November 

 

Parents Meetings will take place during 

the week of 4th November 2024 

Staff will be in touch with appointments. 

 

Tuesday 5th November  
EYFS and Year 6 buddies breakfast 9am 

parents welcome to attend (no charge) 

 

Monday 11th November 10:45  
Year 6 Remembrance Assembly  

Parents welcome to attend. This will be a 

standing event with limited seating. 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Money Management & Budgeting 

Sessions 
  

Thursday 24th October – 8.30am 

 The final part of our Money Management and 

Budgeting sessions with Jayne Rowe takes place 

next week.  

 

You need to have attended ONE of the previous 

sessions to be able to access the  

Cooking Workshop on  

Thursday 24th October at 8.30am 

where you will receive a FREE Slow Cooker. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trips 
 

Wednesday 6th November  

Local Walk – EYFS 

Thursday 7th November 

War Museum (Year 6) 

Wednesday 13th November  

Delamere Forest (Year 1) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to our October half-term  

Pop Up Cinema @ St Thomas & All Saints Church 

 
 

Saturday 26th October 4pm 

 
 

Popcorn and drinks included 

 

Hot dogs/pizza during the interval for just 50p 
 
 

 

 

 

Film to be revealed on the evening – what could it be??? 
 

 

 

 


